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WINTER WEATHER HAS BEEN MORE 

DISRUPTIVE TO TRANSPORTATION 

THAN HURRICANES 

This winter's weather has thrown a bigger wrench into 
transportation than hurricanes have in recent years. 
While hurricanes grab headlines, the consistent and 
widespread nature of winter storms, coupled with 
their unpredictable timing and geographic impact, 
create more persistent disruptions. FEMA's improved 
hurricane response has also contributed to minimizing 
hurricane-related transportation issues. 

READ MORE 

THE TRUCKING MARKET IS STILL 

HEADED IN THE RIGHT DIRECTION 

Despite some fluctuations, the trucking market 
remains on a positive trajectory. The gap between 
spot and contract truckload rates is narrowing, 
indicating a more balanced market. Key freight hubs 
like Los Angeles, Dallas, and Chicago are 
experiencing tighter capacity than the national 
average, which is important to watch. 

READ MORE 

FMCSA PANEL RECOMMENDS BAN ON 

TRUCK LEASE-PURCHASE CONTRACTS 

A Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA) 
panel has recommended banning lease-purchase 
contracts for trucking. These contracts, often 
marketed as pathways to truck ownership, have come 
under scrutiny for potentially exploitative practices. 
The panel's recommendation could lead to significant 
changes in how trucking companies and owner­
operators structure their agreements. 

READ MORE 
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